

TOWER VIEWS

June 27, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

church camp

new friends stories of jesus bug bites campfire songs sightings of snakes lessons of love learned little lizards streaking memories made good-bye girls bye-bye boys next year, can't wait back home, ahh, my bed.



d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Text Matthew 26: 26-29



We thank God for the life among us of Jo Ann Gretzinger, a member of this church since 1984. Our love and sympathy to her family on her death June 23.



Frances Chrisman

Serving in the U.S. Military
Tiffany Cox - Florida
Destry Walrath - Hawaii
Tim Wright - Afghanistan
Pray for Peace

Dear Church Family,

Thank you for the Haysler A. Poague Scholarship. I will use this for tuition as I continue to pursue my degree at UCM.

Thanks again for the support.

Thank

- Adam Cummings

Don't forget to pre-register your children for VBS. We want to make sure that we have enough supplies for all the children that will be attending!

Mark Your Calendar for Missoula Children's Theatre



July 22 - July 27

The Clinton United Methodist Church and the Clinton Arts Council invite students who have completed kindergarten through graduating seniors 2013 to try out for one of the 50 parts in the musical play "Blackbeard the Pirate". Auditions will be held on Monday, July 22, from 10 a.m to 12 noon at the United Methodist Church gym. There is no cost for the student to participate. No advanced preparation is required, just show up with a smile! Students chosen for parts should be prepared to be present all week from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for rehearsals. The play will be presented on Saturday, July 27, at 3:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the church gym.

For more information, contact Sam Lucas at 885-5597.

Calendar of Events

Sunday, June 30

8:30 - Early Morning Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, July 1

8:00 - Staff Meeting

Wednesday, July 3

10:00 - Bible Study

1:00 - UMYF Open Gym

Thursday, July 4

Church Office Closed

Friday, July 5

Church Office Closed



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Dick and Nancy Fleming

Duane and Carolyn Harms

Ushers - Jim and Sandi Cox

Gathering music - 8:30 - Frances Harvey

10:30 - David Cummings

Children's Sermon - Marnie Bellamy

Flowers for the Altar

Each Sunday, flower arrangements for the sanctuary's chancel area are provided by members and friends of the church. There are still a few openings available for the remainder of the year. Check out the flower calendar located on the bulletin board by the library and sign up if you are interested - or you can call the

church office at 885-5597.



E-Shopping

Check out the church website www.clintonumc.net and look at the Cokesbury and Amazon links through the E-shopping tab. Please keep in mind that items ordered through the Clinton

United Methodist Church website will allow the church to receive a percentage of sales from Qualifying Purchases.

<u>At Cokesbury</u> you can find a variety of books for all ages, Bibles, and seasonal selections.

<u>At Amazon</u> you can buy just about anything including toys, apparel, kitchen items, household, tools, sporting equipment, music . . .

The church will only receive a percentage from sales if you access these links through the church website. This is an easy way to help your church as you do your shopping.

† Please Notify The Pastor if you or a family member enter the hospital and would like a visit from him. Because of HIPAA we are unable to obtain that information except from a family member.

SERVICE God's Backyard

Vacation Bible School

At God's Backyard Bible Camp, students age 4 years through 5th grade will learn to serve God under the sun.

God's Backyard Bible Camp runs July 8 through July 12, from 9:00 a.m. to 11:15 a.m.











